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October 27, 2017 

 

Mr. Forrest Luke 

Williams Fork Mining Company 

P.O. Box 187  

Craig, CO 81626 

 

Re: Williams Fork Pit, Permit No. M-1984-168, Notice of Temporary Cessation TC-02, 

Notice of Incompleteness 

 

Dear Mr. Luke,  

   

On October 25, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

notice to request a second period of Temporary Cessation effective October 27, 2017.  This 

notice is to inform you that on October 27, 2017 deemed your notice incomplete.  The following 

item is required for your notice to be considered complete; 

 

1. The $144 temporary cessation fee.   

 

Once the fee is received the notice will be considered filed and processing will begin. My 

apologies for not mentioning the fee in my previous letter. If you have any questions please feel 

free to contact me at the DRMS Grand Junction Field Office by phone at (970)-254-8511 or by 

email at amy.yeldell@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
Amy Yeldell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)-254-8511 

 

Ec: Russ Means, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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